International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics

Editorial Office Tel: +44 (0) 207 928 1166 Fax: +44 (0) 207 928 7099 E-mail: jjgo@figo.org



December 11, 2019

Dear Dr. Guzman

On behalf of the editors and the editorial board of the *International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics* (IJGO), I would like to thank you for your assistance in the review of manuscripts submitted to the IJGO during the past year. As you know, the IJGO is the official journal of the International Federation of Gynecology and Obstetrics (FIGO), and the Officers and Executive Board of FIGO join me in thanking you for your service.

The high quality of reviews and the responsiveness of our reviewers are essential to the Journal's success. By the end of 2019, IJGO will have received over 1400 submissions. Certainly, the significant growth and increased scientific standards of the IJGO over the years would not have been possible without your timely and critical evaluation of manuscripts and your recommendations to the editors and the authors.

With thanks and warm wishes,

Richard M.K. Adanu, M.D.

adam

Editor, International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics



International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics

Editorial Office Tel: +44 (0) 207 928 1166 Fax: +44 (0) 207 928 7099 E-mail: <u>ijgo@figo.org</u>

December 11, 2019

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am writing to acknowledge that Dr. Eghon Guzman was among 211 experts who provided invaluable service as specialty reviewers for the *International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics* (IJGO) during the past year. Our expert peer reviewers are selected from outstanding, internationally recognized experts in the field. Often they are among a very few with the knowledge and background to review very technical and specialized submissions, and we always rely heavily on the scholarship and honest opinions we receive for our editorial decisions. We believe this service in peer review represents a high order of academic achievement and important service to the advancement of scientific knowledge and medical practice. Such recognition and service reflects most positively on your faculty member and your institution, and we thank all for their contributions to the advancement of scholarship and knowledge.

The IJGO is the official journal of the International Federation of Gynecology and Obstetrics (FIGO). The Officers and Executive Board of FIGO, as well as the editors, are gratified that the quality of the IJGO continues to grow, the number of submissions has increased significantly in recent years (likely over 1400 in 2019), and we continue to meet our editorial goals—achievements that would not be possible without the contribution of our outstanding and dedicated specialty reviewers.

We are pleased to acknowledge this contribution.

Sincerely,

Richard M.K. Adanu, M.D.

Adams

Editor, International Journal of Gynecology & Obstetrics